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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of January 18, 2018 
 
 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: January 15, 2018 

From: Mayor Helps  

Subject: Strategic Plan – Proposed Amendments 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Council approved the 2018 – 2022 Draft Financial Plan on January 11, 2018 and the proposed 
amendments to the 2015-2018 Strategic Plan are for Council’s consideration to bring it into 
alignment with the draft Financial Plan.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council accept the proposed changes to the 2015 – 2018 Strategic Plan to bring it into 
alignment with the 2018 budget. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mayor Lisa Helps 
 
 
Attachment:  Proposed Amendments to the 2015 – 2018 Strategic Plan 


